

## Scoil Naomh Úna, Shielbaggan

New Ross, Co. Wexford Phone No. 086 0210524

Email: shielbagganns.ias@gmail.com

20th December, 2023

## Dear Parent,

As we come to the end of Term 1, I would like to bring your attention to the following:

- The children may wear Christmas jumpers for the next two days. If they don't have a Christmas jumper, they can wear their own favourite jumper.
- Thank you all for your generosity in donating to our hampers for St Louis Day Care Centre. We will deliver 3 hampers to the Centre tomorrow.
- The Parents' Association raffle will take place on Friday @ 11:45 am in the Junior Classroom and you are very welcome to attend.
- School will close for the Christmas break on Friday @ 12.00 pm and will reopen on Monday, 8<sup>th</sup> January 2024 @ 9.20 am.

I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout Term 1, particularly at the Parish Christmas Concert last week and with the Parents' Association raffle.

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very Happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

**KEVIN NIMMO** 

Principal